NEW LOOK

02.03.16

New Look Directorate Change

The Board of New Look Retail Group Ltd (the "Company" or "New Look")
announces that Mike Iddon has decided to leave New Look on 1% March
2016 to pursue new opportunities. During his time at New Look, Mike has
been a valued member of the executive team and he provided pivotal
stewardship to New Look during our preparation for the sale of the
company, and throughout our acquisition by Brait, as well as strong
leadership during our successful refinancing.

We would like to thank Mike for all he has done for our business and wish
him every success in the future.

We have a strong team in place through this transition period while we
search for a successor.
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